HonZon

At the 2008 AGM, the Club's first HonZon Award was given to Brian Bedford, husband of outgoing President and Charter Member Judy Bedford.  

Brian has been supportive of the club for the last 17-1/2 years, ever since we chartered.  He has been to almost every function where husbands, partners and the public have been invited; given free legal advice on a number of occasions; allowed the use of his office and home for dozens of meetings; permitted the club to store our archival records in his office strong room, among numerous other items including big boxes of pillow stuffing.  

This does not include of course, the personal support he has given Judy during those 17 years whilst she has held almost every position in Zonta and given her support to almost every activity the club has conducted.

They say, "Behind every successful man is a good or supportive woman".  Well, on this occasion, we can well and truly say, "Behind Judy Bedford, there has been a wonderfully supportive husband in Brian".  

Congratulations Brian, and welcome to our club as the very first HonZon member.
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